
 
 

5/25/2021 
 

To Whom it may concern,  

 

This letter is going out to all those who may visit any of the Eudora ball fields during the 2021 t-ball, 

baseball and softball season. As you may or may not know, most of the umpires we employ are youth 

who have played ball in the past, either in High School and/or a rec team. These are kids helping with 

the game they love and earning extra money for the summer working as an umpire. EABSA has lost good 

umpires over the years due to parents and coaches getting on to them.  

 

Questions can be asked about a call or a rule but moving forward EABSA will have a ZERO tolerance 

policy on yelling or arguing with the umpires. This will be determined by the umpires or the fields 

supervisor, at their discretion.  The umpires will be instructed to stop the game, get a field supervisor 

and talk to the parties that are involved. It will be up to the field supervisor to give one warning or have 

the parties remove from the field.  

 

We are simply a league that provides youth a quality recreational experience through a positive learning 
environment.  Please assist us in doing just that.  
 
 

Zach Brooks  
EABSA President  

eudorabaseball@gmail.com 

EABSA.com  


